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École Capitol Hill  Newsletter #6 

 

December, 2017 

Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing 
Winter Break from all of the Staff at  

Capitol Hill Elementary School! 

http://capitolhill.sd41.bc.ca/
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Thank you to our local firefighters who once 

again volunteered for our annual pancake 

breakfast.  The students enjoyed endless stacks 

of pancake goodness in their pajamas.   

Due to the unexpected snowfall on December 19th, the 

intermediate performance of Snow Biz has been post-

poned to Monday, January 15th.  There will be a 

matinee showing at 

1:30pm and an evening show at 7pm.  This is an 

intermediate performance and there were 2 tickets allocated per 

family so that fire regulations could be met.  Please keep the 

tickets that were dispersed for the January performance.   

We are planning a winter gear 

swap on Monday, January 15th 

from 2:50-6:30pm and Tuesday, 

January 16th from 2:50-4:00pm.   

If you have any gently used 

mitts, coats, hats, boots and 

snow pants that your child(ren) 

have outgrown, please donate them to the office 

from January 8th to January 15th.  You can also ex-

change your child’s smaller items for the next size 

up.  This is a great opportunity to ensure students 

have the gear to keep them warm and dry in unex-

pected weather. 

With the Winter Break now upon 

us, the weather has quickly be-

come colder and can be 

unpredictable.  Once we 

reopen in January, please 

remember that students will be 

encouraged to go outside to play in all 

weather—this includes wind, rain and snow.  

Please ensure your child(ren) are prepared 

with a good coat (come to the coat swap if you 

need one), hat, gloves, umbrella and boots.  It is 

also recommended (especially for primary stu-

dents) to have a change of clothes in their class-

room or backpack.  Even an extra pair of pants 

and/or socks will make a difference.   

 

If there is a severe snow storm, please refer to our 

district website at www.sd41.bc.ca for updated 

information in regards to school closures. 

The next PAC meeting  

will be on  

Wednesday, January 10th 

6:30pm in the Library 
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Community News 
LOVE THE WATER?  

CHECK OUT WATER POLO!   www.burnabywaterpolo.com 

 

Do you enjoy swimming?  Do you like team sports?  Try wa-

ter polo!  It’s a great way to develop your water skills and it’s 

a lot of fun as well! 
  

Burnaby Water Polo Club is now accepting registration for 

our Boys and Girls Beginners Water Polo (6-13 years of 

age).  Our Winter program runs from January to April.  Prac-

tices and games are at Bonsor Recreation Complex, 6550 

Bonsor Avenue, Burnaby, on Saturdays 3-5PM and Sundays 8

-10AM.  
  
Not sure if you’d like it?  Come give the game a try.  Boys 

and girls are invited to join us for one of our free introductory 

water polo clinics on Saturdays, January 6, 13, 20 or 27, 2018, 

3-4PM, at Bonsor Pool.  Please call to reserve a spot as 

space is limited. 
Contact Zoran at 778-328-2657 or email us at  

burnabywaterpolo@gmail.com  

Balloholics Youth Basketball 

 

Balloholics provides classes for stu-

dents in a fun environment from 5 

years old to grade 9 in a year 

round program. Our coaches are 

trained and students learn the 

FUNdamentals of basketball in a 

modified games format. Classes 

are located throughout Burnaby in 

elementary and secondary 

schools. The program is designed 

to follow the LTAD model for sport 

in Canada.   

 

Registration for the Winter Session 

of Balloholics youth basketball has 

begun. We look forward to the 

many new faces we see have reg-

istered so far. Please check the 

website for further details and to 

register:   

http://www.balloholic.com/

programs/winter-session/   

or email info@balloholic.com  

http://www.balloholic.com/programs/winter-session/
http://www.balloholic.com/programs/winter-session/
mailto:info@balloholic.com
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* Please Note:  Calendar, dates and times are subject to change 

Ecole Capitol Hill Comments 
We would like to know the Newsletters are being read at home by parents and students.  Please fill in the infor-

mation below and return it to the school and your child(ren) will have a chance to win a prize at our monthly draw.  

As always, your comments are welcome. 

I have read the Newsletter                       Parent’s Name:  _____________________________________________ 

Family Name:  _____________________________ 

        Child’s First Name:  _____________________________________         Grade _______ Div.  _______ 

        Child’s First Name:  _____________________________________         Grade _______ Div.  _______ 

Comments on any topic are most welcome: 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

January 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

1 
 

Winter Break 

2 3 4 5 6 

7 

 

8 
First Day back from 

Winter Break 

9 10 
PAC Meeting:  

6:30pm 

11 12 13 

14 15 
Winter Gear Swap: 

2:50 – 4:00pm 

 

Winter Concert:  

1:30pm & 7pm 

16 
Winter Gear Swap: 

2:50 – 4:00pm 

 

17 18 19 20 

21 22 
Hot Lunch 

Envelope Due 
 

23 
Young People’s 

Concert 

24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31 
Month End 

Assembly:  11am 

 

 
 


